
A SECOND FORUM FOR 
SOUTH HILL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

FAMILIES & STAFF 
 

Regarding Environmental Sampling 
Results 

 
Over the Summer 2007, the South Hill Elementary 
School property was tested for the presence of volatile 
organic compounds (VOCs) in soil vapor, sub-slab and 
crawlspace air.  In December 2007, additional testing 
was performed including classroom indoor air testing 
and one room was retested in March 2008.  The purpose 
of this forum is to present the results of the December 
and March tests, explain what they mean, and answer 
questions from parents and staff.  The focus of this 
meeting will be limited to the South Hill Elementary 
School. 
 
The presentation will be made by EA Engineering, the 
testing company retained by the District.  
Representatives of the New York State Departments of 
Environmental Conservation and Health have been 
invited to attend. 
 

 
Thursday, April 24, 2008  

6:30 PM 
South Hill Elementary School 

Cafeteria 


